
 

 
 

 

Non Uniform Day 

Years 5 & 6 

 

 

 

 

This year the PTA non-uniform day will be taking place on 
Wednesday 28th Nov 2018 

 

In exchange for not wearing uniform, your child is asked to bring the 

following into school please: 

 

Bottles of Drink  
 
The idea is for every child to bring in a bottle for the Christmas Fayre “Bottle Tombola”.  It 

can be any large bottle of drink such as Mulled Wine, Prosecco, wine, spirits, beer, large 

bottles of soft drinks etc. anything you would be happy to win on the bottle stall would 

be great.  

 

(If donating a bottle of squash or soft drink please can it be branded as opposed to a 

shop's own brand. Thanks) 

 

Boxes will be at the beginning of your child’s class line in the playground for you to place 

your bottles in.  Your Class Rep will count the number of donations and the children in the 

Junior School class which collects the most items will win a prize.  

 

For safety, if your child travels to school on their own or is dropped off at the gate, please 

ensure any glass bottles are packaged i.e. in bubble wrap or maybe you could ask 

another parent attending school to take yours in for you. 

 

 

Thank you very much 

 




